
WHO EMRO  |  WHO and UNICEF condemn attacks on health workers in Pakistan

    

18 December 2012, Islamabad – The World Health Organization (WHO) and UNICEF join the
Government of Pakistan and the provinces of Sindh and Khyber Pakhtunkhwa in condemning
the multiple attacks that have killed six health workers in the past 24 hours.

  

At least six people working on a polio vaccination campaign have been reported shot dead in
several locations in Pakistan - Gadap, Landi, Baldia and Orangi towns of Karachi city, Sindh
Province and Peshawar, Khyber Pakhtunkhwa Province. Those killed were among thousands
who work selflessly across Pakistan to eradicate polio.

  

The Government of Pakistan and the affected provinces have temporarily suspended the
vaccination campaign due to concerns over safety of health workers.

  

Read more
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http://www.who.int/mediacentre/news/statements/2012/polio_worker_killings_20121218/en/index.html

